
21st November 2024

Dear Parents,

Children who are in years 3-6 who have been baptised are eligible to make their First
Holy Communion in May. This will be the last year that school is leading on the
preparations so children from Years 4-6 are welcome to join the group. Please
complete this google form to identify if you would like your child to take part in the
sacramental preparation. If your child is not currently baptised, but you would like them
to be, please indicate this on the form. Fr Edmund from Our Lady’s Church will support
you throughout the baptism process.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Thank you

Miss Worthington

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFFvSfrxyFr1C6HlTpXYzYeiJFfKSVwKLQEHWO3OZjnWYHmg/viewform

